
STATEMENT OF COMPLIANCE  
WITH PUBLIC NOTICE REQUIREMENTS  

FOR KOHC-CD, Oklahoma City, OK 
 

On January 28, 2022, an application for renewal for KOHC-CD was filed. Local public notices 
were broadcast concerning this application on the dates and at the times listed below: 
 
Post-Filing On-Air Announcements: 
 
 February 4, 2022, at 7:11:10 PM 
 February 7, 2022, at 7:12:22 PM 
 February 11, 2022, at 7:12:22 PM 
 February 14, 2022, at 7:20:07 PM 
 February 21, 2022, at 7:12:13 PM 
 February 28, 2022, at 7:12:52 PM 

 
A copy of this “Statement of Compliance with Public Notice Section 73.3580 of the 
Commission’s Rules” was uploaded on the 1st day of March 2022.  
 


